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The Gallup Police is asking for the public's help in finding a missing juvenile. 

  

Joycelynn Miller, 17, was last seen at the Red Rock 10 movie theater, 3711 Church Rock St.
#4523, around 5 pm on April 28. she was wearing gray sweatpants, green and black shoes, and
a black and white hoodie. She is five feet tall and weighs about 95 pounds. 

  

Joyceynn's hair is dyed a bright pink, but it has become slightly faded. She has a tattoo on her
left hand, it's a circle with a cross on it. She has another tattoo on the inside of her forearm. 

  

According to a GPD Facebook post, Joycelynn may be headed to Las Vegas, Nevada. 

  

Anyone with information on Joycelynn's whereabouts is asked to call Metro Dispatch at (505)
722-2002 or Detective Chavo Chischilly at (505) 863-9365.
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